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Comments: In regards to the Grand Targhee Master Plan being proposed. My biggest concern is for the wildlife

living in that area and in Teton Canyon that will be impacted by this expansion plan. Please consider reducing the

overall size of the plan to mitigate the impact to the wildlife.

 

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

 

Sincerely,

 

Charlie Otto


